
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

May 20, 1983 

Dear Dr. Koop: 

Many thanks for sending me the copy of your 
Report of the Surgeon General's Workshop on 
Children with Handicaps and Their Families. 
I know how proud you are of this conference 
and Nancy and I want to say how pleased we 
are to have someone with your dedication and 
ability helping us in the work of this 
Administration. God bless all you're doing. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Everett Koop 
The Surgeon General 
Public Health Service 
Washington, D.C. 20201 


